
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                     
May 27, 2015 
 
Tommy Lawson 
City of Stuttgart 
612 South College Street 
Stuttgart, AR 72160 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0034380, AFIN 01-00041, Deficient Discharge Monitoring 
Report (DMR) 
 
Dear Mr. Lawson: 
 
A review of the NPDES file for the above referenced facility revealed that the following 
Discharge Monitoring Report (DMR) was received by the Department but found to be 
deficient:  
 

 DMR End Date 02/28/15, Discharge 001A.  The DMR did not include sample 
measurements for Nitrite+Nitrate total, Required Monitoring, MO AVG lb/d,  
Phosphorus total, Required Monitoring, MO AVG lb/d, Overflows, and Overflow 
volume. 
 
 

 
Please fax the corrected DMR to 501-682-0880, attention Alan Anderson, no later 
than June 3, 2015.  If you prefer, the corrected DMR can be scanned and e-mailed 
to the address below. 
 
 
Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues, 
please feel free to contact me at 501-682-0635, or you may e-mail me at 
anderson@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division / Enforcement Branch 


